As a rancher in Southern Coastal Oregon, we have seen the impact of one wolf to producers in our area and we know there are

more to come. There needs to be adequate funds to offset the losses to livestock producers who had had to deal with the killing of
livestock by wolves as well as the impacts to their herds due to harassment of wolves.

Vote “YES” on Senate Bill 642.



